
From: Maria Taplin <> 
Sent: 24 November 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Subject: Atmos inclusion in Neighbourhood Plan 
 

Dear Totnes Town Council 
 
I'm writing in support of Atmos Totnes being included in the Neighbourhood Plan as 
the preferred option for the former Dairy Crest site. 
 
Thank you 
 
Best wishes 
 

Maria Taplin 


